
SCHLiNK HAUS
Riesling Kabinett

i

BEST BUY

A delightfully fruity Kabinett of 
superior quality. Harmoniously 
balanced, mode of fully ripened 
grapes. This wine has a fragrant 
fine fruit and a light sweetness. 



SCHLiNK HAUS
Riesling Spätlese

BEST BUY

Spätlese (late harvest) A wine of 
superior quality. Harmoniously 
balanced between natural ripe 
sweetness and acidity intensive in 
concentration with rich and ripe 
fruit flavors.



SCHLiNK HAUS
Riesling Auslese

BEST BUY

Harvested of selected, very ripe 
bunches at the peak of maturity. 
A wine of superior quality. 
Intensive bouquet and taste. 
Fragrant, noble, and a fine-
fruity aroma. A luxurious sweet 
and full-bodied wine.



SCHLiNK HAUS
Dornfelder

i

Fruity Dornfelder unites the 
irresistible flavor of wonderful 
matured plums, juicy red berries 
and sun kissed sweet cherries to 
create a wine experience filled with 
unique fruitiness. Enjoy at low 
room temperature with hearty 
dishes or as a relaxing 
sipping wine. 




